
Battle of the mouse and the chalk in English classrooms 

Dr. Sangeeta and MsRupa attended the workshop titled, “The battle of the chalk and the 

mouse: Creative ways to use technology in your English classroom” which  wasorganised as 

part of the Cambridge English Annual Coordinators’ Conference on 16 July,2016.  

The workshop explored a host of practical and fun ways to use technology to make 

the English classroom more engaging. 

It offered a platform to interact with experts and peers to learn and share ideas on how 

to make the language learning and teaching experience more interesting and meaningful 

using technology. 

Participants also had an activity session, where they were exposed to Cambridge 

English resources including the learning app and Cambridge English India Network, 

Cambridge English TV, the Youtube channel. 

 

 

 

 



JELS Talento season- 1 

Date  Name of the event  Winners 

11-7- 2016 Elocution- Freedom 

of expression  

First Prize-Zakiuddin B. Com 3H   
Second Prize- Shashi Raj B.Com3A 
Third Prize-  Salmeen B.Com 3P 
 
 

12- 7-2016  Debate-Reservations in 
India 
 

 

13- 7-2016 General Quiz First Prize- B.Com IFA 

Second Prize- BBA IT 

10- 8- 2016  Drama Auditions- Act 
It Out- social 
message(theme) 

 

15- 8- 2016 Poster Making 

Contest – National 

Integration  

First Prize- BA Mass Com II 

Second Prize- BA JPE- I 

Third Prize- B. Sc - III 

 







 

 

A session on Interview Skills 

Dr.Sangeeta, HoD English conducted an extensive session on 

Interview skills to equip the second students of B.Com, BA and B.Sc  

with knowhow of how to face interviews confidently highlighting 

one’s positive traits and projecting a positive personality. The session 

also included tips on do’s and don’ts of resume and self introduction. 



 

  



 

 

Teaching Language through Supplementary Materials 

Department of English had conducted an extension lecture for the B.Com Honours and 

Professionalon the 29 July 2016,  the resource person was Mrs Pauline R Joseph. This session 

was very interesting and the students were very enthusiastic in promoting their products with 

the language have come learnt.    

 

 

 


